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Wednesday 24 June 2020
Dear Parents / Carers
Re: Collection of children’s end of year reports, school books and PE kits
Due to the current climate and the need for social distancing we have made the following arrangements for you to collect your child’s belongings. Packs containing their current year school books, their summer report and their PE kits (if we have been able to identify them) are available to collect on either Thursday 25 June or Friday 26 June. 
Each year group has an allocated slot as shown below:
F1 & F2: 9.30am to 10am
Year 6: 10am to 10.30am
Year 1: 10.30am to 11am
Year 2: 11am to 11.30am
Year 3: 11.30am to 12pm
Year 4: 1.30pm to 2pm
Year 5: 2pm to 2.30pm
If you have children in more than one year group please come at the first available slot. Packs can only be collected by a parent or guardian. 
Children of key workers or year groups attending today will be given their packs to bring home tonight.
Packs will be available from the multi practical room and you should enter through the junior playground gate. Can we please remind you to remain socially distanced whilst waiting. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Kind Regards

Mrs E McGunigall
Headteacher 									
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